“Vulcan Street Plant Replica Building”

State Historical Marker Will Be Dedicated In Appleton

The City of Appleton Historic Preservation Commission will be hosting a public dedication ceremony for a
Wisconsin state historical marker commemorating the Vulcan Street Plant Replica Building as perhaps one of
the earliest examples of a hydroelectric plant that sold electricity commercially and provided incandescent
lighting service to the public. The dedication ceremony is scheduled for Friday, May 29, 2015. The marker will
be dedicated at 5:30 p.m. at the Vulcan Street Plant Replica Building located at 530 Vulcan Street in Appleton.
The Vulcan Street Plant Replica Building will be open for public viewing starting at 5:00 p.m.

Historical significance about the Vulcan Street Plant Replica Building is on display in the City Hall 6" floor
display case located outside of Council Chambers.

Funding for this State Historic Marker Sign was obtained from the City of Appleton and federal funds from the
National Park Service, U.S. Department of the Interior, and administered by the Wisconsin Historical Society.



